
 

The Gulf View Those who bring sunshine to 

the lives of others leave an 

irreplaceable gift behind’ 

NOVEMBER 2018 
Thought for the Month 

 President’s Message - President Duane Pilarowski 

 The annual Board Meeting & election of officers will be Wednesday, December 5, 2018 at 7 PM 
prompt. (sign in at 6:30pm) The meeting will be held at Venice United Church of Christ, 620 Shamrock 
Blvd, Venice, Fl. If you have not received formal letter of notice, please contact 

 Brian Riverbark at Sunstate Management 941-870-4920 

Happy Veterans Day  
to our veterans in gulf view estates 

Thank you for your service to our country and all Americans 
 

Our appreciation to Gary Donnelly of Westcoast 
Printing for an expedient, conscientious, and dis-
counted printing of our newsletter. 
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If you are a Veteran,, please call 941-493-8762 & 
leave your name & branch of service 

    

Fred Baker Ernest Broome Jim Boone Bob Armstrong 

John Canon  John Miller Craig Aubuchon 

Wallace Hewett   Bob Gallino 

Ken King    

Michael Pagani    

Thomas Miller    

Bill Reisse    

Norbert Theriault    
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GVE Street Captains as of October 5, 2018  
Street Street Captain Address 
Adams Rd Marge Stirling 5837 Adams 
Buchanan Rd Marie Buchanan 5880 Buchanan 
Cleveland Rd  John Canon 5872 Cleveland 
Garfield Rd Diann Crossman 5823 Garfield 
Harrison Rd Bonnie McGuigan 5841 Harrison 
Jackson Ln Mary King 5862 Jackson 
Jefferson Rd Alan Wrather 5873 Jefferson 
Lincoln Rd Sue Myers 5899 Lincoln 
Madison Rd Linda Sussman 5891 Madison 
   
McKinley Rd Lyn McConnell 5848 McKinley 
Monroe Rd Rosemary Reisse 5857 Monroe 
Roosevelt Dr Karen Mann 1342 Roosevelt 
(1300 thru 1396)   
Roosevelt Dr Char Edwards 1464 Roosevelt 
(1401 thru 1482)   
Roosevelt Dr Diane Jerome 5807 McKinley 
(1486 thru 1517)   
   
Taylor  Judy Sasse 5871 Taylor 
Tyler Rd Corrine Holck 5847 Tyler 
Washington Dr Beth Delp 1362 Washington 
Wilson Rd Dave Kilar 5888 Wilson 

There have been so many requests for printed copies of the newsletters. Only a little over 100 resi-
dents have computers. That means over 250 residents do not receive the news about our neighbor-
hood.  Our street captain coordinator along with each street captain for every street in GVE have in 
addition to their other responsibilities graciously volunteered to deliver the newsletter to each resi-
dence every month from October to June. John Canon (Street Captain Coordinator) will build a box 
(similar to those realtor information boxes) that will be placed at the entrance for residents to pick 
up newsletters during the months of June, July, August, & September. Below is a current list of eve-
ry street captain. This is a very tiring commitment so when you see them, be sure to mention how 
much their volunteering is appreciated. 

A shout out to John Canon, our Street Captain Co-Ordinator. John & his lovely wife 

Marie moved to GVE over 6 years ago from Oregon.  John is a retired graduate mechanical 
engineer.  He attended grant college to prepare our Sarasota County grant for pond bank 
stabilization and helped with the stabilization. Some of his contributions GVE residents are 
most grateful for  are the benches by the lake and the book nook. He also repaired the bulle-
tin board.  Currently he is the Street Captain Coordinator which is a full time and critical posi-

tion. A modest hard working volunteer, John Canon shies away from recognition, but much of his time is 
spent volunteering for the little things that make GVE a great community to live in. 

Footnote from Doc Albers:  
" The U.S.Flag should be illuminated at all times whether by sunlight or appropriate lighting." 
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November 21st 2018 - 2:00pm 
Board of Directors Meeting 
Jacaranda Library -All owners are urged to attend 
Gulf View Men’s Lunch   
1st & 3rd Wednesday 
No reservation is required. 
I-HOP – 4639 Tamiami Trail S. 
call Doc Albers for details at 314-795-8842. 
November 1st  Ladies Luncheon 
N’Tino’s Pizzeria & Italian Restaurant- 11:30  
660 Tamiami Trail South 
Hostess:  Rosemary Reisse  
Reservations: 941-303-6180 
Morning Mixer (coffee & sweets) 
November 6 - 9 AM 
Breakfast snacks at Angela’s House 
5855 Monroe  
Call Angela   941-497-6761 or cell# 203-528-6965 
Nov 29th - Community Dinner 5:30 PM 
Valenti’s 
1200 E Venice Avenue 
Hostess:  Rosemary Reisse  
Reservations: 941-303-6180 

**December 13th  -Community Dinner 
Rosebuds - 6 PM 
2215 S Tamiami Trl, Osprey, FL 34229 
Reservations: Linda Sussman 941-408-9486 
**December 19th 
Ladies Luncheon -Venice Yacht Club - 11:30 
 1330 Tarpon Center Dr, Venice, FL 34285 

 

2018 Board of Directors 

President Duane Pilarowski  492-9455 
V. President Lynn Kilar     1- 732-814-4102 
Secretary Bonnie McGuigan 375-8597 
Treasurer Angela Theriault  497-6761 
 

Directors  Rich Delco  493-5266 
   Ed Kowalski  493-5584 
   Jim Gillespie      1- 865-250-1731 
Architectural Review      Rich Delco  493-5266 
Security Patrol          Tina Glover        1-617-899-5149 
Street Capt. Coordinator John Canon  496-7903 

Welcome to the Neighborhood             

Brian & Chris Emmons  5817 Harrison 

Happy Birthday November Babies 

 5 - Lynn Kilar 
 8 - Pat Di Francisca 
  

The December Holiday GVE Community Dinner will 
be on Thursday, Dec 13 at 6 pm at  
Rosebud's Restaurant on Route 41.  
For reservations or  more information   
please contact Linda Sussman 941-408-9486 

Geri Boone, Editor  - gvenews@yahoo.com    941-493-8762 

  

Here is the information for the GVE Ladies Holiday 
Luncheon on Wednesday. Dec. 19 at Noon. 
It will be held in the Sunset Room of the Venice 
Yacht Club. For the entree you will have a choice of: 
White Wine and Lemon Pepper Salmon on a Fennel
-Dill Cream or Chicken Marsala- chicken breast fin-
ished with Forest Mushroom and Marsala Wine 
Demi Glaze, Both entrees are served with Barley 
Rice Pilaf and Harcot Verts with Red Peppers. Des-
sert will be a Holiday Cheesecake topped with Bing 
Cherries and Crumbled Pistachios. Ice tea, coffee 
and water are included. There will be special tickets 
at $8 each for wine and $6. each for beer. The cost 
for the luncheon will be $27. including all taxes and 
tips. You must sign up with the hostess Linda Suss-
man no later that Friday, Dec. 14. Questions call 
Linda at 941-408-9486  

18 residents enjoyed conversation & good food at British Pub 

https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN197x5546294&id=YN197x5546294&q=Rosebud%27s+Steak+%26+Seafood+House&name=Rosebud%27s+Steak+%26+Seafood+House&cp=27.1645050048828%7e-82.4744644165039&ppois=27.1645050048828_-82.4744644165039_Rosebud%27s+Steak+%26+Seafood+House
https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN197x4196405&id=YN197x4196405&q=Venice+Yacht+Club&name=Venice+Yacht+Club&cp=27.1090888977051%7e-82.461311340332&ppois=27.1090888977051_-82.461311340332_Venice+Yacht+Club&FORM=SNAPST
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MESSAGE FROM THE Treasurer Angela Theriault 
As fall is upon us we await the return of our neighbors who have spent the warmer weather in the north. 
Soon our Community Dinners and Ladies Lunches will double in size of the summer months participation. 
I want to encourage our returning neighbors to volunteer to host one of these events. Some people have 
volunteered to run two or three functions and need relief. In the past, one host did both a dinner and a 
lunch as their contribution. (Partners or friends have joined forces) 
If everyone would do this, we would only need 12 volunteers.  The Dinner and Lunch books would always 
be together with one person and both functions would run more smoothly.  Please respond and volunteer. 

*A reminder to report suspicious activity in the community to the Sheriff’s non emergency # 941-316-1201 

See It!                      Hear It!                   Report It! 

MESSAGE FROM THE VICE-PRESIDENT LYNN KILAR  

Hello Friends and Neighbors, 

GVE needs volunteers within our community. Someone to chair the Architectural Review        
Committee is urgently needed. (a construction background would be helpful)  

Our Annual Community Picnic chair, Bonnie McGuigan had to cancel plans for the Annual Picnic 
due to the Red Tide. She is actively looking for a substitute sight if the Red Tide does not go away 
soon. Keep watching newsletter for updates. (See note from Bonnie below) 
Christmas lighting: We are hiring a firm to  do 80% of the Christmas lighting. The Board will do 
the rest with any volunteers willing to help. Please meet us at the entrance Monday,  
November 19th at 9 AM.  
I hope everyone is enjoying the newly installed fountain at the entrance. Many residents have 
commented on how nicely they compliment the entrance.  
Thank all of our neighbors that have been so active during the summer months.  It has been a pleas-
ure meeting and working with so many friendly residents.  I hope to see you all at the Annual 
Board Meeting on December 5, 2018 at Venice United Church of Christ. The meeting will be at    
7 PM with sign in beginning at 6:30 PM. If you need a ride call Geri Boone 941-493-8762 she will 
try to coordinate ride sharing. 

Sincerely, Lynn Kilar 

GULF VIEW ANNUAL PICNIC AT MANASOTA BEACH  
NOVEMBER 18, 2018 POSTPONED—Unfortunately, with the RED TIDE affecting so many of our 
friends and neighbors,   it has been decided to POSTPONE this year's annual GVE picnic. There will be 
a new date confirmation coming soon.  Everyone will be notified. Sorry for the disappointment. 

Bonnie McGuigan, GVE Secretary and Picnic Chairman 

A request from a Lincoln Road resident: I am asking if you would put a notice in the next newslet-
ter.  We have continually experienced missing mail( such as Comcast bills, Bank of America statement , 
greeting cards with $50 gift cards inside, Medicare  payment notice, etc.). We also have received other 
people's mail, checks, bills, and two weeks ago 7 pieces of mail in one day.  We always make a point to 
deliver everything to others.  But, obviously, not everyone here is doing the same.  We have gone to the 
hub several times and also spoken to the mail person.  The problem continues.   
    Would you consider putting a notice in the newsletters that EVERYONE MUST return wrongly deliv-
ered mail to the correct address.  I realize this is a Band-Aid approach, but still worth the effort. 
You are not the only resident that has experienced this inconvenience. I have taped an index card with 
our name and house number is big black letters on the inside of our box & our mail still goes to other ad-
dress boxes. Maybe if the post office gets enough complaints they will attempt to correct the situa-
tion. Their number is 941-483-4195 


